
Australians for Constitutional Monarchy – Toowoomba Branch

THE TWENTY EIGHTH ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

will be held on SUNDAY, 29TH SEPTEMBER 2024

at THE “ROSE COTTAGE” HALL
Newtown Park, Holberton Street, Toowoomba

(Parking available on site and in Holberton and Pottinger Streets)
                                  at 1.30 p.m. for 2.00 p.m. sharp

Guest speaker:  Mr Garth Hamilton, Federal Member for Groom

Topic: “Why our constitutional monarchy should remain - an international perspective” 

Garth Hamilton is a mining engineer with extensive experience managing major 
projects overseas. He was elected in the 2020 Groom by-election following the 
retirement of the Hon. Dr John McVeigh and has always been interested in our 
Branch activities. We look forward to hearing his international perspective on 
the merits of Australia’s system of constitutional monarchy. 

PLEASE BRING A PLATE FOR AFTERNOON TEA. 

Encourage others to come. Admission is free but donations will be welcome on 
the day. Please advise John Standley by Tuesday 24th September who will be 
coming,  to  assist  with  catering  arrangements;  phone  4634  2305,  email 
john.standley@bigpond.com or post the slip below. Also advise if you would like 
a recording and/or text of the address by Garth Hamilton. 

Defend the Constitution !! 
  
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Please  post  to  Dr  John  Standley,  ACM  Toowoomba  Branch,  16  Cloake  Street, 
Rockville, Queensland 4350, by 20th September if possible.

I/we will be attending the meeting on Sunday 29th September and will be bringing 
_________ people also.

Signed (please print)  ________________________________    Date ______ 

[_] I would like a recording and/or text of Garth Hamilton’s address (tick).
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